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JOIN OUR BOARD - The Booster Club is a GREAT way to feel connected to the High School as a 
parent! Our student’s time in high school goes by so fast & we as parents want to be involved in what our 
kids are doing. The Booster Club is a PERFECT connection to your kids! We have openings that may be 
PERFECT for you!  Both our current President and Concession Chair have graduating seniors, so will not be 
eligible to continue in their positions.  HOWEVER, both are willing to train and be available for the first months 
of the year to support those incoming Board Members. We also have other positions that may be a better fit 
for you. The Booster Club is a FUN group to be part of – we are ALL IN FOR KIDS and our goal is to enrich our 
students’ high school experiences! The annual Membership meeting is in May to elect next year’s Board. Reach 
out to us if you want more information!   ihsboosterclub@gmail.com       OPEN POSITIONS 

 

 
Sport your Spirit Gear to show IHS Unity – Our logo store is OPEN this week for Spring orders! 
Whatever you missed out on in the Fall has been re-stocked. Our Logo Chair is working hard to keep our 
Eagle Community sporting their Spirit now, more than ever! https://squareup.com/store/issaquah-high-
school-booster-club 

 
 

March Booster Meeting Update - Thank you for all the members that joined the Conference Call last 
week for our March Booster Club Meeting.    

• Special guest speaker and sponsor, Don Borin shared his long shared Booster Club history 
on how he started as a parent taking pictures to what evolved into a generous business that 
continues to give back to our Issaquah High community capturing some of our student’s 
most joyfull moments in time.    

• The Booster Board and members enjoyed grant presentations from iVision and DECA 
students requesting supplementary funds for their Spring trips.  While the Booster Club did 
approve funding for both, we are disappointed to share that since then both trips have been 
cancelled.  

• ASB President, Jack Githens and ASB Advisor, Kelly Henry reported on the election of the 
2020-2021 ASB Executive Board, and that unfortunately this year’s TOLO is 
cancelled.  ASB tried to reschedule the dance, but unfortunately there were no other 
available dates in May to hold the dance.   

• After months of building, our usually nationally recognized Robotics Team will not be able to 
compete this year. 

mailto:ihsboosterclub@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1Cj3jwCDd3nLtc1Qs0v2uLQp5o_cfJi5x
https://squareup.com/store/issaquah-high-school-booster-club
https://squareup.com/store/issaquah-high-school-booster-club


FUCHSIA BASKETS - Our Issaquah High Cheer Team is selling Squak Mountain Nursery Fuchsia Baskets just 
in time for Mother's Day and Spring through the Booster Club! The squad is taking pre-orders now through 
April 7th. The cost of a beautiful and quality fuchsia basket is only $35! Their goal is to sell over 150 
baskets. Spruce up your porch/yard or surprise a special mother in your life with this beautiful gift! Squak 
Mountain Nursery will deliver the flowers to the High School the week before Mother's Day and the 
cheerleaders will arrange a time to have you pick them up. Their fundraising goal is to sell 150 baskets! Profits 
will help off-set the cost of uniforms and summer camp. 3 ways to Order...Venmo: @Issy-Cheer or 
Booster Website. Be sure to indicate "Cheer Fuchsia Fundraiser" and include your email address for pick-up 
information. CLICK HERE to make that designated donation to Cheer. Check/Cash to a cheer parent 
~ check made out to "Issaquah Boosters." Once you have paid, please fill out this form for our 
records: https://forms.gle/4sX29H611fjAmoBK9  Thanks for supporting Issaquah High School Cheer! 

 

 

SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS - Make use of this gift of time at home and apply for a Senior 
Scholarship!  Deadline 4/24/20. Four(4) scholarships of $1000 or more will be awarded to graduating 
seniors who submit essays on one lifelong lesson that they have learned and grown from, and how their 
participation in an Issaquah High School Booster Club club, sport or activity has helped them realize their 
potential as they move further in your next academic pursuit. Click Here for more information and 
application  
 
IN THE NEWS - Issaquah Press, 3/8/20  Eagles Hold On, Take 4th in State!   

SAVE THE DATE:    
April 21st Booster Club Meeting - Conference Call, 6:30pm 
April 24th, Senior Scholarship Applications Due (submit online) 
 

 

Cheer Tryouts - Tryouts for the 2020-21 Season have been pushed back, but will be rescheduled as soon as we have a 

date to resume activities back at school! This just means more time to practice, stretch and work on your cheer skills! 

Tryouts are open to all incoming Freshman and current IHS students who wish to join the team! Our cheer team is 

excited to be attending a UCA Cheer Camp this summer at WSU and looking forward to bringing a fresh, new spirit to the 

squad next Fall! Feel free to contact Coach Meserole with any questions: MeseroleL@issaquah.wednet.edu  Go Eagles! 
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VALUED SPONSORS:  
 

Josiah Brensdal is a Financial Advisor for Crosby Wealth Advisors and is available to those who have questions about 
the COVID Virus and the impact on peoples individual finances. He is offering a free consultation to those interested or in 

need. Contact Josiah at 425-869-7100 ext. 1010.  https://www.ameripriseadvisors.com/josiah.brensdal 

 
StopAction Photography: 20% of profits from Issaquah activities go to the Issaquah High School Booster 

Club!  StopAction on Facebook is perfect sharing!  Click SmugMug (www.donborin.com) to purchase high resolution 
downloads, prints, or other items.  

 
 

Want to see more pictures of our Issaquah HS students? Follow @issaquahboosters on FaceBook & Insta 
 
 

   

Go Eagles! 
 

 

BOOSTER BUZZ Content 
The Booster Buzz is a culmination of information from parent volunteers doing their best to give you updates about our amazing Eagles. Be gracious, as mistakes will happen. 

Thank your Booster Crew parent volunteers for supplying the updates above.  Click Here  to see the list of all Booster Crew representatives and the simple job description. 
The Booster Buzz is a weekly newsletter sent out to all Booster Members to keep you up to date the extra-curricular things going on in our Issaquah High community.  Please 

reply to this email if you prefer not to get the Buzz. 
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